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Cooperation between Benha University and the 

Embassy of Kuwait in Cairo 

Prof. Dr. Ali Shams El Din, the President of 

Benha University received Dr. Farieh El Anzy, the 

Chancellor and Chairman of the Embassy of 

Kuwait in Cairo. The meeting has attended by Prof. Dr. Abdel Rahim 

Shulah, the University Vice-president for Postgraduate Studies and 

Researches and Prof. Dr. Soliman Mustafa, the University Vice-president 

for Education and Students’ Affairs. The meeting handled the scientific 

cooperation between the University and the Embassy in scientific and 

research fields. It also handled the coordination of relations between the 

Kuwaiti universities and Benha University.  



 

Benha University 

News 
 

  

 

 



 

Benha University 

News 
 

  

 

 



 

Benha University 

News 
 

  

 

 


